
APPENDIX 4 

Written Submission from Councillor Maddy Bunker 
 
 
From: Maddy Bunker 
Sent: 09 June 2010 13:03 
To: Sue Mould 
Subject: RE: Lickey End Parish Council Review 
 
Hi, 
  
I wanted to put forward my views for the consultation about the Lickey End 
Parish Review.  
  
Having been aware of the issues and history of the parish I agree that this 
parish needs to be abolished. I have not had any of the residents of Lickey 
End say to me that they would like a parish council. I feel this process needs 
to now happen as quickly as possible. 
  
Thanks for your work on this review. Best Wishes. 
  
Cllr Maddy Bunker 
 


